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Director's Desk 
 
Stephanie's Office Hours: Monday-
Wednesday 8:30am-10am, 4:00-5:00pm 
 
Faye's Office Hours: Wed. 8:00am-
9:30am 
 
Lori's Office Hours: Thursday-Friday 
8:30am-10am 

 
Or by appointment 

May Theme: Insects 
This next month all the classrooms will 

participate in activities surrounding this 

theme. 

 

The Infant Class is all about bugs!  

They will continue to learn as much as 

possible this last full week of May.  

They are reading the Very Hungry 

Caterpillar by Eric Carle and are 

singing songs about bugs.  They 

children enjoy being outside and 

being active; they love their sandbox! 

 

This week the Toddler Class will 

continue to learn the letter M and the 

color BLACK.  They will also start to 

learn about ANTS and their life 

above the earth and below.   

 

This week the Preschool Class will 

be continuing our study of caterpillars 

and butterflies.  Unfortunately, we are 

still waiting on our caterpillar larva to 

arrive.  Hopefully, we will see them 

soon.   In the meantime, we are 

enjoying our fascinating journey  into 

the work of Metamorphosis.   

 

 

The Spanish Class The Spanish 

Class continues to practice learning 

shapes. Use the links below to help 

your child practice at home!  

 

https://youtu.be/5HJphUcD9pg 

 https://youtu.be/JsbeyIHiGT4 

https://youtu.be/gGBeyG1BKUY 

https://youtu.be/UJYAkdCZYuw 

 

 

 The Guidance class talked about 

how to practice thinking positively 

about themselves.  They read two 

books I like myself  and I like me and 

then had to say what they liked about 

themselves.  They are encouraged to 

practice this at home in front of the 

mirror.   

Important Dates 
May 29 No School, Memorial Day 

May 31 June Billing Processed 

June 2 Preschool Graduation 

June 8 No School PIR day 

June 9 No School 

 

 

 
PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 

Preschool Graduation for students 
entering Kindergarten in the fall 

will be June 2, 2017 at 4:30pm.  All 
the MLC classes will attend and 
encourage families to come and 

support these students.  
   

Nutrition Reminder 
Please make sure to pack plenty of healthy fruits, vegetables and proteins in 

your child's lunch each day.  Part of MLC's curriculum is to teach our 
children healthy eating choices.  Our teachers guide the children's eating 
choices every day and appreciate when they can offer a variety of healthy 

options. If you need some creative ideas for packing your child's lunch, they 
are happy to assist you! 

 

 
SUNSCREEN 

Please send in a new, unexpired 
lotion sunscreen with your child to 
MLC. Please apply sunscreen to your 
child before bringing them to MLC.   

 
Also, please make sure your child has 
appropriate outdoor clothing such as 
sun hats, close-toed shoes, and light 

jackets. 
Thank you! 

English Language Classes 
The Community Learning Center at 

Big Sky Discovery Academy is 
offering Youth, High School and 
Adult English Language Classes 

June-August 2017. Call 993-2008 
or email: 

nancy@bigskydiscoveryacademy.org 
   

SUMMER CAMPS! 
There are many camp 

opportunities for children this 
summer; look at the flyers below 

for more information.   

Yes, we just did summer 

enrollment, life in Montana! 



 



 


